
 

Free Book Giveaway 
At Freckleton Church of England Primary School we always 
invest in high quality reading material and are continuously 
updating the books we use for children to read in school and at 
home.  We have recently undertaken a thorough overhaul of our 
infant reading material and have a number of old school books 
which are no longer needed.   

To coincide with ‘World Book Day’ on Thursday 4th March 2021, 
we will be having a free book giveaway outside school.  Please 
come along and help yourselves to the reading books which are 
no longer being used.  These are most suitable for children aged 3 
to 7 years old. 


